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The health and safety of our patients, their families, and our staff remains our top priority. 
Please note Visitor Policy changes: Only one visitor per day is permitted, and no visitors will be 

permitted for COVID-19 positive patients. Exceptions to the policy are listed below.

VISITING HOURS ARE NOON TO 7:00 P.M. DAILY.

FOR ALL VISITORS
•  All visitors must have their ID ready to help expedite the process.
•  Once a visitor is approved, they will undergo a temperature screening.
•  No children under 18 are allowed to visit patients.
•  Adhere to social distancing guidelines and wear a mask at all times. 

Important Notice For All VisitorsImportant Notice For All Visitors
UPDATED VISITOR POLICY

COVID.VISITOR.11192020

Confirmed 
COVID-19 Positive

Surgery/ Procedure Patients 
(Requiring Inpatient Stay)

Pediatrics  
(Non-COVID-19 Patient)

Psychiatry

End of Life

End of life, patients in labor, patients with an intellectual, 
developmental, or other cognitive disability and pediatric 
patients are allowed one visitor per day. (NICU patients may 
have two parents/guardians)

One visitor permitted until patient is taken into pre-op

Two parents / guardians permitted

Permission to visit is granted at discretion of care team

Up to two visitors at a time 

VISITATION EXCEPTIONS (MUST BE APPROVED BY CARE TEAM)

Outpatient Services/
Physician Practices

One visitor when possible for adults
One parent or guardian for children
One support person for developmental or cognitively disabled 


